
 

 

 
Rugbytots is returning to Tiny Oaks Day Nursery 

 
That’s right, we’re back on Thursday 25th May at 9.30am for our fun filled 

rugby sessions for boys and girls aged 2-5 years old. 
 

For more information on dates, times, costs and to book, please see our 
website. 

https://www.rugbytots.co.uk/Edenbridge/Class/Details/77866 
 
 
 


